



Dr. Joseph da Silva, Ph.D., NCARB, REFP School Construction Coordinator / Architectural Design Reviewer Rhode Island Department of Education - School Building Authority 255 Westminster Street Providence, RI 02903

Dear Dr. da Silva:

Please be advised that the Pawtucket School Department, in conjunction with City of Pawtucket, intend on submitting a Necessity of Construction Application during the 2023 Cycle:

Stage I Submission Stage II Submission No later than February 15, 2023 No later than September 15, 2023

Over the last decade, Pawtucket has emerged as a leader in Rhode Island in delivering 21st Century Learning Environments to our students and their families. To date, our major renovation and new construction efforts have been focused on the elementary school population, although millions of dollars have been invested in improvements at all schools, district wide. With that said, the focus of this submission will be the planning and design of a new Unified High School which will serve approx. 2400 students.

We look forward to continued collaboration with your team as we embark on yet another transformative invest in our City's schools.

Sincerely,

Dr. Cheryl McWilliams.

Dr. Cheryl McWilliam

Superintendent

Pawtucket School Dept.

Ms. Erin Dube

Chair

School Committee

In Dille

Mr. Donald Grebian

Mayor

City of Pawtucket